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A good friend who lives in Bristol, Vermont, has alerted me to the proposed logging that may take place in
Telephone Gap in the Green Mountain National Forest.

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS TO HAPPEN.

The probable effect of this logging would release additional tons of carbon dioxide into the atmosphere.
Though I live in Virginia rather than Vermont, this additional contribution to global warming would also negatively
affect me and my family.

Once again, | implore you to cancel this proposed logging in the Green Mountain National Forest.

With Regards,
Philip Stafford
Charlottesville, Virginia



